

## Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter **January 17, 2018**



TODAY YOU ARE YOU! THAT IS TRUER THAN TRUE! THERE IS NO ONE ALIVE WHO



~DR SEUSS

YBL Reminders!!

DO NOT GO ON THE STAGE, PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS NOT PLAYING ON THE STAGE WHILE THEY ARE HERE ON SATURDAYS FOR THE GAMES.

## REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

**Teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you** can please wait in the car rider line to pick vour students un at the end of the day.

## Dates to Remember:

Jan. 18 -- Family Reading Night! (6 - 7:30)

Jan. 18 -- YBL night at High School Game

Jan 22 -- School Board Meeting 7:00

Jan. 26 -- Spirit Day/Wear Sunglasses

Feb. 1 -- Class Pictures

Feb. 2 -- Hoops for Hope @ High School @ 4:30

Feb. 9 -- NO SCHOOL/Professional Development

Parents, please note that soda and gum are not permitted at school. Please talk with your student and make sure they are not bringing these items to school from home.

**COLD WEATHER IS HERE!!!** PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE GO **OUTSIDE FOR RECESS. PLEASE HAVE** YOUR CHILD/REN IN APPROPRIATE COATS, HATS, AND GLOVES. WE DO HAVE DONATED ITEMS THAT ARE

## Summer School

We are currently in our preliminary planning phase for this. The 1st part is to see how many are interested. A pink slip went home last week to find out how many are interested. Please be sure to fill this out and send it back or let us know if you are interested.

- Transportation will be provided
- Time: 5/29-6/29
- 8 am to 3 pm

PTO UPDATES:



★ THE LIP SYNC BATTLE IS COMING!





We will have Basketball Skills, 3D Pen, AR Reading, Mini Golf, Zumba, Dash and Dot, and more. Come join the fun and explore new things!! We also offer homework help and a snack daily. Students are welcome to join anytime. Enrollment forms and parent handbooks are in the office.

For more information please contact Cyndi Shackelford @

cshackelford@crestridge.org

